
     NABNE FAQ 

 

1. NABNE requires a letter from the Registrar’s Office and all second year and 

graduating students’ letters will be sent automatically.  If you are off track or 

repeating your basic science exams, you will need to request a letter to be 

sent.  No transcript request is needed. 

 

2. To be eligible for basic science boards, you must have passed microbiology I 

& II, organs systems I-III, musculoskeletal anatomy I&II, pathology I-IV, 

biochemistry, and immunology. 

 

3. Graduating students will need to request a transcript to go to OBNE or 

what ever state licensing board you will be practicing.  Transcript Request 

Forms are found outside of the Office of the Registrar, on MOODLE, or on 

the NCNM website: 

http://www.ncnm.edu/images/pdf/Transcript_Request_Jan2009.pdf  

 

4. Graduating students are responsible for sending a photocopy of their 

diploma to OBNE.   

 

5. NABNE applications are available online 

(http://www.nabne.org/nabne_page_19.php) or outside of the Registrar’s 

Office. 
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